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MOBILE SIGN BULLETIN #2018-03 
(November 21, 2018) 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO MOBILE SIGN CONTRACTORS 

ONLINE PERMIT SUBMISSIONS 
 
Please note that the online Portable Sign Permit Application site will be out of service from 
4:30pm on November 23rd, 2018 until 8:30am on November 26th, 2018.  This interruption is 
due to a major system upgrade for the Building Division.   
 
The upgrade will not alter the information required nor the functionality of the Portable Sign 
Permit Application site.  However, there may be some delays in the issuance of mobile sign 
permits in the short term as we become familiar with the new permit operating system.    
 
For any questions, clarification or to obtain general information regarding the above please 
contact – Ross Campbell, Supervisor, Zoning and Sign By-law Services, City of Brampton, 
Building Division 905-874-2442 

 


